15th December 2005 

TO: 
Each Local Authority

A Chara,

At the statutory meeting of Balbriggan Town Council held on 13th December 2005, the following motion was unanimously adopted and the members requested that it be forwarded to all Local Authorities for support:- 

“Balbriggan Town Council call on all Local Authorities to arrange for developers of new residential housing estates to provide maps with house numbers for emergency services ie. An Garda Siochána in the interest of safety.

I would be grateful if you would bring this motion to the attention of the members of your local authority.

Is mise le meas,

_________________ 

Brian Murray

Cleireach an Bhaile
